

School News

- Welcome back to the Summer Term we hope that you all had a wonderful Easter break.
- This week the children have been introduced to their new topics – there was great excitement around the school with visits to space, scavenger hunts etc. To see what your child is doing this term, have a look at their class page on the school website.
- Pupil Progress meetings have taken place this week. During these meetings, the class teacher and Mrs Scoles look at the progress of the children and ways in which we can support them further. Children are getting to grips with the higher demands of the new curriculum and we will continue to closely monitor them.
- We have been informed by Labels in Ross that they will no longer be stocking our school uniform and are selling off their current stock at reduced prices. Uniform can still be ordered through School Trends and is also available online at Tesco.



As the weather warms up can we ask that you apply Sunscreen to your child before they come to school and provide a hat for playtimes. Thank you

School Dates

2015

21st Apr Chance to Shine Cricket

Class 3 & 4

22nd-24th Apr Bikeability Training Yr5

23rd Apr Blenheim Palace Prizegiving 30th Apr Year 5 Super Learning Day 1st May FoSM Bag-a-Book, 3.15pm

4th May Bank Holiday 11^{th-}15th May SATS week

18th May
 22nd May
 22nd May
 22nd May
 End of Half Term
 1st June
 Return to school

2nd June Class 3 start Gymnastics

19th June Non-uniform day

Father's Day Crafternoon

30th June Sport's Day Juniors – am

Infants – pm

3rd July Summer Fayre

7th July Numeracy Afternoon 13th/14th July Leavers' Productions

17th July Leavers' Service

This month's value: Perseverance

Well done to Lincoln and the Pascal group in Class 3, who have been nominated for their perseverance in Numeracy this week!

Supersters!

Class 1
Georgia, Lydia, Ruby and Taila
Class 2
Callie and Katie
Class 3
Aine and Jack
Class 4
Max and Oakley